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Dear Parents/Carers 

Beehive After School Club 

I am writing to you as we are busy planning on reopening the Beehive Afterschool Club on Monday 08 
March.  It is with a sad heart that I must inform you that the club, like many other self-funded businesses, 
finds itself in a very precarious financial position.  This club is totally reliant on the fees that we charge 
parents to pay staff salaries and all other related costs and receives no government funding. 

Whilst we have been able to furlough staff, this only represents 80% of salaries and the club has had to 
finance the remainder 20% of salaries and on-costs.  As year-end approaches, we will, unfortunately, be 
reporting to our governors, that the club is in the red to a significant amount. 

I really want for this club to be able to remain open as I know how many parents value and need the service 
that it provides.  To this end, I am asking that you fill in the Google Form by clicking the following link: 
Beehive Google Form so that we can plan for our staff to return to work.  Please can you do so by midday 
on Thursday 04 March.  Please can you complete for each child if you have siblings who are attending. 

New Applicants Welcome 
If your work commitments have changed and you now find that you require before or after school club 
provision, please complete this form for the after school club but call the office for breakfast club. We will 
then check availability and send out registration forms. 

Breakfast Club 
We are not asking you to complete the form as all indications are that parents still require their place as 
before the lockdown commenced.  However, if this has changed, please can you telephone the school 
office and ask to speak to Mrs Gray. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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